
 

 

 

  

  

St Breward Community Speedwatch  
 

 

 

St Breward Community Speedwatch (CSW) were out monitoring the speed of traffic 

in St Breward on the morning of Thursday 17th April 2025.  The trained Police 

Volunteers used a speed gun to monitor the speeds of the vehicles driving through 

the village.   

Community Speedwatch is a proven policing method of reducing the speed of traffic 

through towns and villages.  Devon and Cornwall Police are working to increase the 

number of such schemes.  Further information is available on the website 

Community Speedwatch Online or from PCSO Mike DODD, Bodmin Police Station 

30665@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk 
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